
 SECOND PARENT ADVICE 

A short while ago, we sent advice about changes to our Student Information and Finance 

Systems.  I am pleased to advise that we are now ready to go live with the new solution! 

What’s changing? 

 New online Parent Action Centre via the Parent Portal 

 Online consents and payments for events – new CompassPay solution 

 

What will this look like? 
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How will this impact me? 

In addition to the enhanced functionality in your portal, the school’s finance and 

administration system will be offline during cut-over.  Please be patient with us and avoid 

making payments over the counter at the school during this period. 

 

Important Points 

 The school Finance system will be offline between 17/08 and 21/08/2020 

 Transactions will be available in your Parent Portal 

 Event consent can now be registered online once payment is received in full 

 Events and fees can be paid online via your Compass Parent Portal 

 


